Blanco-Pedernales Groundwater Conservation District
601 West Main, Johnson City, Texas 78636 | (830) 868-9196 | office@blancogw.org

.Public Notice

of an application submitted to the Blanco-Pedernales Groundwater Conservation District for a
water well Operating Permit.

Hearing Date:  May 16, 2024
Time: 1:30pm
Location: 601 West Main Street, Johnson City, Texas 78636

DJ Vineyards, LLC has submitted an application to the Blanco-Pedernales Groundwater
Conservation District for an Operating Permit to produce seven million gallons of groundwater
annually from an existing well registered as 20130066 and located at 4064 US Hwy 290 West to be
used for public water supply purposes.

Copies of the application and related documents will be available at the District Office prior to the
meeting. Persons interested in the application may contact the District prior to the meeting to: (1)
request further information, (2) provide written comments, or (3) submit a request for a contested

case hearing.

Requests for a contested case hearing must be submitted to the District in writing. The District will
hold a pre-hearing conference in order to determine whether the person requesting a contested case
hearing has legal standing and whether the request raises any justiciable issues prior to scheduling
a contested case hearing.

Even if there is no request for a contested case hearing, the District will still hold a public hearing
on the application within 60 days after the application has been determined to be administratively
complete and may take action to approve the application. Interested parties may attend the hearing
and provide oral testimony before the Board of Directors prior to any action being taken on the
application.

Contact: BPGCD, Johnson City, Texas 78636 (830) 868-9196.
office@blancogw.org
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